1650 - 136 Street

Surrey, B.C. V4A 4E4

Tel: 604-531-1471 Fax: 604-541-8039

> Principal Ms. L. Chau

#### **Special Dates**

Winter Break Dec.25-Jan.5

School Reopens Jan. 8

Hip Hop Lessons Jan.15-22

Hip Hop Performance Jan.22 at 1 p.m.

PAC Meeting Jan.16

Show Respect
Observe Safety
Accept
Responsibility
Resolve Conflict

Building a Community of Learners – Together

# Ray Shepherd Elementary School



www.surreyschools.ca/rayshepherd

**December 22, 2017** 

### **Holiday Hampers:**

Thank you so much for your generous donations to our holiday hampers! Our sister school was so appreciative of the kindness and generosity in our community! You have certainly made the holiday season very special for some less fortunate families. Thank you to Ms. Baker, Ms. Nelson, Ms. Cannon, our PAC and our Me to We student leaders for organizing and delivering the hampers.





## **Hip Hop:**

As part of the PE curriculum, all students from K-7 will be participating in Hip Hop dance lessons on January 15-22. We would like to thank the PAC for generously funding half of the cost of these hip hop lessons – your support of our programs is much appreciated! There will be a performance on Monday, January 22<sup>nd</sup> in the afternoon, at 1 p.m. in the Gym, and all families are welcome to attend.

### **Happy Holidays!**

On behalf of all the staff and students here at Ray Shepherd, we wish you a wonderful holiday season and restful break! We look forward to seeing you on Monday, January 8<sup>th</sup> when school re-opens!

Sincerely,

Ray Shepherd Staff and Students

